
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
April 16, 2020 
 
CCEA President Liqun (Richard) Ke 
CCEA  & CCCS Board of Directors 
California Chinese Engineers Association and 
Chang Cheng Chinese School 
PO Box 161083 
Sacramento, CA 95816-1083 
Re: SacRT Mask Donation 
 
Dear President Ke and Board of Directors: 
 
On behalf of the Sacramento Regional Transit District (SacRT), I would like 
to express how much I appreciate the CCEA and CCCS’s steadfast 
commitment to SacRT during the COVID-19 pandemic. I know my sentiment 
is shared by the SacRT Board of Directors and employees for the very 
generous donation of masks during this unprecedented time. 
 
SacRT is one of many essential businesses around the country fighting 
shortages of masks so your donation comes at a critical point. As you know, 
public transit has been deemed an essential sector by Governor Newsom 
during this crisis. There are many in the community who depend on SacRT 
to get them to critical destinations such as medical appointments, 
pharmacies, grocery stores and essential jobs. We are a mobility safety net 
for so many in the Sacramento region. 
 
Many of our front-line workers cannot shelter in place with their loved ones. 
They put themselves at risk almost every day. The safety, health and well-
being of our employees and customers is a top priority for SacRT and your 
donation will go a long way to minimize risk and help flatten the COVID-19 
curve.  
 
Again, we are immensely grateful for the outpouring of support from CCEA 
and CCCS. I truly appreciate the way the community has rallied together to 
unite in our response to addressing this pandemic. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Henry Li 
General Manager/CEO 
 
cc: SacRT Board of Directors 
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April 16,2020

Dear Debbie.

On behalf of Health and Life Organization Inc. dba Sacramento Community Clinics, I would like
to thank you for your donation of masks.

We greatly appreciate the generosity and know that with this donation, you are not only helping
the organization, but you are also keeping our community safe.

Debbie, again thank you for your supportl

Sincerely,

Health And Life Organization, Inc.
dba Sacramento Community Clinics
.1n FQH( -L.1 50I (c) 13) .\'on- I'roJit Orydni:otiotl
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Christine Vang
Medical Office Manager
Health and Life Organization Inc. dba
Sacramento Community Clinics
3030 Explorer Drive
Sacramento, CA 95827
P: (916) 642-1867 x 4320 E: cvang3@halocares.org

Debbie Wong
dwane62@email.com

Thanks to you, we can continue to provide Medical and Dental Care to our patients in the safest
environment possible during this pandemic.
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